
 

15th December, 2021 

 

Dear Principals, 

 

Watchdog OPRS Educational Psychology Service  

 

Dear Principals, 

Prior to Dr. Steffanie Ho’s visit to your school, we would like to learn more about 

your school’s priorities for our Educational Psychologist service. Please list below 

out below the areas of interests or concerns that you would like Steffanie to 

address and assist your school with: 

 

School’s Priorities 

 

Priority 1  

 

Priority 2  

 

Priority 3  

 

Other Comments or Questions: 

 

 

School:______________________ 

School 

Principal:______________________ 

 

 

Other School Staff (if any are involved) 

 

______________________________ 

 

 

 

Date:_________________________ 

 

Please fill out the above and email this letter back to our Project Coordinator,                    

Ms Clara Foo, clara@watchdog.org.hk.   

 

We look forward to meeting with your school in the near future. Thank you. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stella Wong 

Executive Director  

mailto:clara@watchdog.org.hk

